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16 August 2017 

 

Weed spraying program at parks and fields 
 
 
 
 
A weed spraying program is being conducted at parks, sports fields and reserves across the 
Camden Local Government Area to treat bindii and clover. 
 
More than 100 parks and reserves will be treated between during August and September with the 
low grade pesticide that is not toxic to people or animals within an hour of application. 
 
The spraying will be conducted at 17 sports fields across the area between 28 August and 8 
September.  
 
Signage will be placed at the grounds during spraying. Members of the public are advised not to 
use the playing fields or parks while spraying is being done and for an hour after application.  
 
All chemicals used are registered by the Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority. 
A full list of the sites to be treated is on Council’s website, www.camden.nsw.gov.au.  
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